Frank S. & Frank A. Hertzog 2007-2008 Co-Presidents

Huntsville, AL & Eagle, ID

James R. Reid, Sr.

Executive Sec'y/Treas

Rhoda S. Reid

Ass't. Exec. Sec'y/Treas Newsletter Editor Willowbrook, IL

Vern L. Schmidt

First Vice President
Fresno, CA

MG [Ret] David R. Bockel

Second Vice President Fairfax, VA

BG [Ret] Bruce D. Moore

Secretary

Little Rock, AR

Arthur Meier, II

Assistant Secretary

Huntsville, AL

Tyler Alberts

Historian

Fort Worth, TX

Henri Levaufre

French Historian

Periers, France

Norm Richards

Assistant Historian

Saint Charles, MO

Col. James Beesley

Assistant Historian

Houston, TX

Rev. Tom Ridlehuber

Chaplain

Burkburnett, TX

[BG Ret] James Spivey

Chaplain

Fort Worth, TX

Dennis Foye

web master

Middleboro, MA

Alan D. Twisselman

Photographer

Northfield, MI

Frank Losito

Immediate Past President

Chicago, IL



90th DIVISION ASSOCIATION

Headquarters: 17 Lake Shore Drive - Willowbrook, IL 60527-2221

630-789-0204 FAX: 630-789-0499 email: reids90thdivisionassoc@comcast.net

September 6, 2008

Denny Hair 3rd Army Patton Show 30446 Joseph Road Hockley, TX 77447

Dear Denny and the 3rd Army Patton Show Personnel:

This is a letter of extreme satisfaction and high recommendation to you for your outstanding performance at the Friday night August 14 dinner of the 90th Division Association's 90th Annual Reunion at the Sheraton Grand DFW in Irving, TX.

It was obvious the audience was mesmerized by your sudden surprise appearance [as pre-planned] and appeared to be in temporary shock. Not a sound was heard from the audience — as though they were holding their collective breath so as not to upset the General. The accuracy and intensity of your presentation reinforced just how much in awe our WW II soldiers still are of General George S. Patton!

We heard only high praise from the attendees for not only your "show", but also for the way in which you made your appearance. You surely could tell later that evening and the next day just how much they all enjoyed you by the steady flow of individuals to talk with you, have their picture taken with you, and generally engage you in animated conversation. You were the "hit of the reunion", and exceeded our high expectations for your presentation.

Thank you for agreeing to be a part of our 90th Annual Reunion and for your extra contribution of time and availability to our attendees – the memories will last forever.

Sincerely,

James R. Reid, Sr.

Executive Secretary/Treasurer

Rhoda S. Reid

Ass't. Exec. Sec'y./Treas. & Newsletter Ed.